3500 Gienwood-Lansing Rd. Lansing, IL 60438 708-474-9226 www.discoverbethel.org

worship prow serve together

August 2025

Dear Bethel Member(s),

The Deacons maintain the Christian Education Fund (CEF) to provide assistance for Christian day school education. It is our mission that no child of this church will be denied a Christian education on the basis of finances.

We ask that you prayerfully review your tuition obligations for the upcoming school year and make every effort to meet these obligations. If you believe you will be unable to do so, we encourage you to contact a CEF committee member no later than Monday, September 8. The annual CEF budget is created at the beginning of the school year, and we may not be able to accommodate requests that come later in the year.

The use of available assistance funds is intended for those who have a genuine need, and the Deacons will be diligent in ensuring the appropriate use of the CEF. However, this is not meant to discourage requests from those who have a genuine need.

A copy of the current CEF policy is available from your district Deacon or a CEF committee member.

The Bethel Deacons